

LITTLE RED RIVER CREE NATION

April 18th, 2020

MEMO: LRRCN Membership

RE: Hunting

Hunting is an essential part of our culture and a great way to provide food for our families, especially during this stressful time of Covid 19 Pandemic. We encourage residents of LRRCN to continue hunting while still respecting the measures that have been put into place to protect our people from this illness.

For those of you who would like to hunt, please phone the call center at the JDP Nation Office to sign up:

- This is for safety reasons, and so security is aware.
- Please give at least 1-2 days of notice with times of when you are leaving and when you plan on coming back home.
- Your name will be put on a list and given to the security team so if you need to be gone outside of curfew hours, (before 8am or after 8pm) they will know to let you pass.
- Hunters must have guns and a vehicle.
- Hunters must also stay inside the checkpoint area, within LRRCN boundaries.

If you have any questions, please phone the JDP Nation Office Call Center 780-759-3912 from 8am to 8pm daily. They will direct your questions to a member of the Covid 19 Emergency Management Team.

Please share.

Thank you,

Darryel Sowan
On behalf of the Covid 19 Emergency Management Team